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Tekst 1 

Caution - Pirri-pirri bur 

Pirri-pirri bur grows throughout the dunes. It is very likely to become 
matted in clothing and fur, especially between July and October. 

Pirri-pirri bur is a non-native plant introduced from New Zealand which has 
become established here. It rapidly spreads and has a negative impact on 
our native wildlife. 

Please ensure that it is not spread to other sites by checking your 
clothing and pets and removing any burrs before you leave 
Lindisfarne. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

For further information contact the reserve office on 01289 381470 
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